
From: Conner Skurja
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
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Hello, 
As a born and raised Portland resident, I'd like to express my support for the Unsanctioned
Camping Ban. I am so sad to see what this great city has become, but I haven't lost hope in it
yet and believe that this is a step in the right direction. 

Regards 
 
Conner Skurja
Superintendent 
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